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Communication from Public

A resident of Koreatown - CD 10
11/01/2022 06:42 AM
22-1154

I oppose the back-room dealing and fast-tracking of the IKE
SMART CITY contract to install and maintain 300-500
Interactive Digital Ad Kiosks on our public streets throughout the
City of Los Angeles. The Neighborhood Councils should have
had a chance to thoroughly consider this plan. The plan has not
had any environmental reviews. The IKE Program may violate
privacy rights by collecting information on each user’s interaction
with the Kiosks and may share the information without
permission. And the kiosks will distract drivers. For this and other
reasons | ask that you engage in a full and transparent outreach
and public review process. Thank you,



